
     MINUTES 

                                                                      May, 3, 2021 

 

Board met in regular session with Ron Paul,  Harold Smith, Tom Shuttlesworth, and Attorney Joe Kerwin. 

Also attending was Larry Hoke, Jim  Drum, Tyler Ressler and Tom Dauberman. 

T.  Ressler  discussed his issue on trying to reach out to the Williamstown Hose Company looking for 

information relating to the fire call that occurred at his residence. He still did not receive a call back and 

was wondering if we could assist. The Board explained that we do not have any control over that issue. 

T.  Dauberman  discussed the residence at 510 West Market St. that there is a issue with the smell of 

urine and that there are animals going in and out of the house. The Board explained that we have been 

working on this issue for the last few weeks.  

Correspondence received: Received a copy  a copy of a letter from the Dauphin County Conservation 

District  relating to the residence at 348 Dayton St which explained that a follow up inspection was 

completed on April 13, 2021 for Erosion control. 

Received the insurance check from EMC to cover the wind storm  damage to the WYAA baseball field 

dugout . Check amount was $6250.00. 

Williams Township/Borough clean up day is still scheduled for May 8, 2021. 

Shank Door sent in a estimate to replace the south side storage garage door. Estimate was $1, 675.00. 

motion was made by Harold Smith to approve the estimate, second by Tom Shuttlesworth. 

Received a complaint from 638 West Market St. relating to a sewer smell coming from  640 West Market 

St. The Williamstown Borough Authority was notified. 

Discussed the funding options under the American Rescue Plan.  Attorney Joe Kerwin will relay 

additional information when available. 

The Board discussed what options are available for the property at 834 West Market St. when the 

property becomes available at the Judicial sale in June 2021. Motion by Ron Paul and second by Tom 

Shuttlesworth  was made to proceed with the options on this  property.  

The Board discussed pipe replacements on Dayton St. 

Being no further business, motion by Harold Smith to adjourn, second by Tom Shuttlesworth. 

 

 

 



 


